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13" April, 2023 

To 

The listing Department 
BSE Limited 

P J Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400001. 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Subject: Reply to clarification on price movement sought by BSE Limited 
Ref: Your e-mail L/SURV/ONL/PV/KB/ 2023-2024 / 13, dated 13th April, 2023, 

Scrip code: 541546 

We would like to inform you that the Company has intimated from time to time to the BSE of 

all the events and information which has an impact on the operation and performance of the 
Company which include all price sensitive information etc. as required to be disclosed under 

the provisions of Regulation 30 and other applicable regulations of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations 2015. 

The significant movement in share price is purely market driven. We make and will continue 
to make disclosures in compliance with our obligation under SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Please take the above clarification on your records. 

Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Gayatri Highways Limited 

    P Raj Kumar 
Company Secretary & Compliance off 
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